
 
 
 
 
 
From: Barry Jones [   
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2019 3:07 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby 
Subject: Request to appear as a delegation to the Burnaby Parks Recreation and Cultural Commission  
 
To the Chair and Members of the Commission: 
 
Attn. Kathryn Matts 
 
I wish to appear as a delegation on behalf of myself and the Burnaby Rhododendron And Garden Society 
to request the restoration of historical and beautiful rhododendron garden on Burnaby Mountain.  
 
Barry Jones  

  
 

 

 




